
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

February 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

Reception Road Safety Walks 
 

The Reception classes are to be given a road safety session by SERP (Safer Essex Roads Partnership) in 

order to educate them about keeping safe near roads.  This is an informative and educational session for 

both parents and their children.  It will take the form of a walk around the locality, pointing out hazards 

and heightening awareness of keeping safe. 

 

We would like each child to be accompanied by an adult, either a parent, guardian, grandparent, 

childminder etc., so that we can go safely on our walk and for the Road Safety Officer, Sue Barlow, to 

talk to both you and your child. 

 

There will be three sessions over three days. 

 

We would like to include as many children as possible in these walks, so would ask that you indicate the 

best possible time for you (or another adult) to attend these walks with your child.  These slots will be 

allocated on a first served basis and if there are few people in a specific time slot, we may need to 

amalgamate sessions with other times. 

 

We will send out your allocated times on 23rd April. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Moore, Miss Hurley and Miss Leader 

 

 

 

Reception Road Safety Walk                              Please return to your class teacher  
 

Child’s Name …………………...……………………………………………     Class ………………… 

 

Please tick a session you would like to attend with your child:- 

 09.00 – 10.00 10.00 – 11.00 11.00 – 12.00 

Monday 30th April    

Tuesday 1st May    

Wednesday 2nd May    

 

My Child will be accompanied on the Road Safety Walk by …………………………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………………         Contact No …..………………………….. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

